
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

8. GOOD NEWS STORIES 
 
 Mention was made of several highlights that had occurred or were ongoing in the Board’s community 

over recent weeks. 
 
 The Board decided to congratulate Works Infrastructure on its well managed progression of the 

Fendalton Road project. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


